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SCOTTISH BOLT FUND APPLICATION FORM
	CONTACT NAME
	

	TELEPHONE
	

	EMAIL
	



Thank you for offering to re-equip an area of Scottish sport climbing. Your effort and assistance is invaluable to the safe continuation of the sport.

We do not accept applications for the development of new areas, bolting of new routes, or retro bolting of existing traditionally protected lines. This fund is solely for the purpose of improving the condition of existing fixed gear (bolts and lower-offs) which have suffered from years of neglect and Scottish weather.

We cannot guarantee the release of funds to all suitable applicants, but we will try our hardest to spread what resources we have fairly to all areas.
Please fill in the details below. 
	Please describe the area, crag and lines you intend to re-equip:


	Please describe the current quality of fixed gear at the location:


	Please describe the team involved in the work, and their experience/qualification in equipping sport routes safely


	Please describe how you will ensure minimal environmental impact from your work


	Estimated cost of equipment and associated expenses (reasonable travel etc)




Applications are welcome all year -  please send completed form to sport@7amax.co.uk
